
 
 

 

AUGUST 26, 2024 

 

TO:           All Greenheck Representatives 

FROM: Andy Jackson 
Product Manager, Senior, Louvers 

SUBJECT:     ESU-153 & ESU-154 Louver Obsolescence 
  
 

 
Greenheck is committed to ensuring you have the louver products you need to succeed in your market. We are 
equally committed to ensuring our production capacity is geared toward the highest demand louver products as 
we continue our efforts to provide both competitive and consistent lead times for our core products. 
 
With the release of CAPS® 4.46 in December 2024 we will be obsoleting Thinline Louver models ESU-153 and 
ESU-154 from our product offering. These are extremely low sales volume louver products for us, but they 
demand valuable production real estate which can better serve core louver products. We have elected to 
maintain our 1.5-inch-deep model ESJ-155 in our offering for the foreseeable future so that you still have a 
narrow profile louver that fills the occasional demand. 
 
New selections of models ESU-153 and ESU-154 will not be available upon the release of CAPS 4.46. Prior 
selections will convert and be orderable up until the release of CAPS 4.47 in April 2025, provided the order(s) 
may be scheduled within standard published lead time(s). We will no longer be accepting orders for louver 
models ESU-153 and ESU-154 upon the release of CAPS 4.47 in April 2025. 
 
Please contact Louver customer support at 1-800-373-4866 or e-mail louvers@greenheck.com with questions. 
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